
 

 
 
Dear Applicant 
 
The London Borough of Richmond upon Thames and the Royal Borough of Kingston upon 
Thames welcomes your online application for your first teaching appointment. Before you 
submit your online application ensure that you read the application guidance and remember 
to refer directly to the person specification when completing your supporting statement. 
 
The closing date for applications to the primary pool will be Friday 26 February 2021. 
Candidates who are shortlisted will be invited to attend an interview in mid March. 
 
Here in the London Borough of Richmond upon Thames and Royal Borough of Kingston 
upon Thames we offer… 
 

● An excellent induction programme; 
● Schools with nationally acclaimed standards of achievement; 
● A diverse, skilled and supportive workforce; 
● A vision for excellence for children and young people. 

 
We look forward to receiving and processing your completed online application. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Clare Meadows 
Head of Learning and Development 
Children’s Workforce Development Team 
Twickenham Training Centre 
53 Grimwood Road 
Twickenham  
TW1 1BY 
 
020 8831 6353 
nqt@achievingforchildren.org.uk 
 
 
 
 


